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PROVIDER ALERT 
 

December 27, 2010 
 

Year End Claims Payment Schedule 
 
 

In connection with the upcoming, compressed, holiday workweek and year-end, Form 1099 
processing, the final check run of the year was processed next week on Tuesday, December 21, 
2010.   
 
The next check run is scheduled for Tuesday, January 4, 2011.  There will be no check run 
processed the week between the Christmas and New Year’s holidays 

 


